
From: pwc100@dir.ca.gov
To: Cindi Canfield
Subject: Project Creation
Date: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 8:04:41 AM

Hello Cindi,

Thank you for using the PWC-100 online application.

This email confirms the submission of a new project titled "WASHINGTON 22221.00-42-HVAC BP-02"
that was created on 01 May 2024 and assigned DIR Project ID 521961.

Please share this DIR Project ID number with each contractor on the project. They will need this number
to submit certified payroll records into DIR's Electronic Certified Payroll Reporting(eCPR) database.

Thank you for your submission

Sincerely,

Public Works Program
Division of Labor Standards Enforcement
Department of Industrial Relations
State of California
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